
 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

As you are aware, your ward is being registered with the CBSE for board 

examination of March 2020. It is mandatory, as per CBSE guidelines of 

registration, for your signature to be inserted on the black and white List of 

candidates (LOC).  A parent’s meet is arranged on Monday 7th October 2019 

evening at Senior school. The timings for you will be intimated through your 

ward. Kindly reserve this evening for this purpose. 

 

Regards 

 

Dr.V.Binumon 

Principal                          3/10/2019 

 


